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The first edition of the “NIGHT Hawk”, the battalion 

newsletter, was published on 18 January 1963, at Fort Bliss, 

Texas. The purpose of the newsletter was to keep the personnel 

informed of events, especially those within the Battalion. 

The Battalion continued publishing the NIGHT Hawk newsletter 

when they deployed to Vietnam. The newsletter was nothing 

fancy or professional. It was published for the troops by the 

troops. The publishing principal used was “KISS” keep it simple 

soldier. The only copy of the NIGHT Hawk newsletter is 

displayed on the Battalion website courtesy of Richard 

Carlander. 

If you would like to have an article or pictures publish in the 

NIGHT Hawk e-mail it to john@6thbattalion56thartillery.com  
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